
 

 

 Date: July 27, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians, 

 

 Please be informed that as announced earlier, July 29, 2022 will be a 

holiday. 

 On July 31, 2022, the Primary Students must come to the School by 

7.30am and leave at 10.15am. The Secondary and Higher Secondary 

students must come to school by 10.00am and leave the School at 

12.30pm. 

 KG students are not expected to come to the School on July 31, 2022. 

 Students are not allowed to bring mobile phones or any other 

electronic gadgets to the School on any working day. If found, the 

gadgets will be confiscated and will never be returned even if the 

parents or guardians come to give any kind of excuses.   

 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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